
 

 

 

Township of Essa 
 
 

NOTICE TO MUNICIPAL WATER USERS IN  
ANGUS, THORNTON and BAXTER 

 
FLUSHING WATERMAINS 

FALL 2023 
 
Municipal water users are advised that the flushing of drinking watermains will take place at the 
following locations and time periods: 
 

Area Service Description Service Time Period 

Angus Flushing  October 2 to October 19 

Thornton Flushing October 2 to October 19 

Baxter Flushing October 20 

 
Please be aware that during watermain flushing residents may experience low water pressure and 
discoloration (brown) water or perhaps even no water for short periods of time.  
 
To alleviate the discoloured water, please open the taps in your home (preferably your laundry sink or 
bath tub) until the water runs clear. Before doing laundry, it is recommended that the taps are opened 
and water is flushed beforehand. 
 
We appreciate your understanding and cooperation during this watermain maintenance and regret 
any inconvenience this work may cause. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact the Ontario Clean Water Agency at 705-429-2525. 
 
 
 


